
Vallis School Association (VSA) News

w/c 4th October

Friday 8th October: MARS Class cake 

sale
Last week Neptune class raised £88.30 in their class 

cake sale – well done Neptune class!

This week it is the turn of Mars Class. Cakes will be on 

sale outside the school from 2.45pm on Friday 

afternoon. If you are a parent/carer from Mars class and 

can help pack the cakes on Friday morning from 

8:45am in the Community Room, please let Mr Smith 

know.

The next cake sale will be Milky Way Class on 5th

November as we have a break due to mufti (see below), 

an extra day off for the Platinum Jubilee and Half Term.

Monday 11th October: Christmas Card 

deadline
All the children will be coming home with their designs 

for a Christmas Card this week. On the back of the 

design is a form. Please complete the section to include 

your name, email address and telephone number as 

well as the way you would like your child’s name shown 

on the back of the printed card.

You do not have to commit to buying any at this point, 

so please return the form to us via the class teacher by 

11th October, and we will send them to the printers later 

next week. The printers will then send you a link by 

email and text so you can view the card online and 

order any cards, gift tags, calendars and mugs. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺, VSA

Friday 15th October: Autumn themed mufti day
On Friday 15th October children are invited to wear Autumn themed clothes (please no scary Halloween costumes as these can 

trigger some children's anxieties) to school in return for a voluntary cash donation to VSA funds. There will be a prize for the best 

costume in each key stage for those who would like to dress up, but if children just want to come in autumn coloured clothes that’s 

great too – we hope children will enjoy ending the Harvest Festival week this way!


